




Make sure all uniform is clearly labelled including shoes and coats.

• Small backpack with school logo- only one very small keychain
permitted.

• Hair bows- small blue/black ones only please.
• Earrings – only small studs - these must be removed for P.E.
• Simple analogue watch-No Smart watches permitted.
• No other jewellery should be worn apart from a religious bangle.
• Small pencil case-pencil, rubber, small ruler, sharpener, coloured

pencils/felt-tips.





• All children must have blue PE shorts, white t-shirt with logo
and trainers.
During cold weather dark coloured tracksuit bottoms and
fleeces should be worn for outside games.

• Girls need white socks if they wear tights with uniform.
• No earrings for PE.
• P.E kit is kept at school and sent home half termly to be washed

and returned.



Year 3 Robins – Wednesday & Thursday
Year 3 Sparrows – Wednesday & Thursday
Year 4 Woodpeckers– Tuesday & Wednesday
Year 4 Kingfishers– Tuesday & Wednesday

*Please note P.E days are subject to change throughout the year.



One piece of fruit/vegetable to be eaten
during break.
Water in a named reusable water bottle.
Sports cap bottle. No hard shelled
bottles please.

School dinners available each day with
a meat, vegetarian and pasta/JP option.
Payable using scopay.









We are continually assessing the children in all lessons.

Writing – we assess 6 pieces of independent writing each term against different
objectives.
Maths - at the end of each unit and end of unit test is taken to inform future
teaching.
PIXL assessments 3x per year in both Year 3 and Year 4 to inform data drops.

Year 4-MTC in June 26



Each half term the children in both Year 3 and Year 4 

will get a list of suggested ideas to complete over the 

half term which will be based on our  topics. We refer 

to this as the home learning ‘menu’. 

Each week the children will be set a task to complete 

on Spelling Shed and TTRS. They will be given a set 

of spellings to learn for the week as well. 

Reading should take place 3x per week and be 

evidenced in children’s reading records by an adult. 



Inside children’s reading records are 

their logins for TTRS and Spelling Shed. 

Spelling Shed and TTRS help children to 

develop their spelling and numeracy 

skills outside of school and part of our 

home learning. 



At Wraysbury, we have a very active PTFA who support our school 

greatly. They help us fundraise, make the school a better place and 

support teachers and students. 

Please speak to the office if you would like to know more about the PTFA. 




